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1. Is the County seeking a partnership to provide services to addresses with less than 25/3 service?  
 

Reply: The County in interested in a partnership that provides high speed internet within the grant 
eligible areas denoted within the RFI maps. The areas are an aggregation of census blocks that are 
highly unserved (less than 10/1), unserved (less than 25/3), and underserved (less than 100/20). 

 

2. Does the County have a list of addresses receiving less than 25/3 that can be shared?  
 

Reply: No 
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